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Alterations to an existing granted planning application, Reg. Ref. SD20A/0204, for a warehousing development 

consisting of provision of a new separate ancillary workshop building to the site's western corner measuring 

278sq.m, overall height 9.7m; provision of new extended glazed entrance of ancillary office at ground floor 

(28sq.m, 5.9m high) to the front north-western elevation and new emergency exit route at first floor (43sq.m) 

exiting to side north-eastern elevation by new external stairs. Additional floor area provided 71sq.m; the 

alterations above result in total floor area increase by 349sq.m (from 2,222sq.m to 2,571sq.m); provision of 3 

internally lit building mounted business logo signs, 12.25sq.m each (12.7m above ground level) to the front 

(north-western), side (north-eastern) and rear (south-eastern) elevations; provision of 3 10m high flagpoles to 

the north of the site, with a distance of approx. 31m from the warehouse and new extended office entrance; 

provision of 288sq.m solar panels to the roof of the warehouse; provision of a new recessed access/egress, 

rearrangement of truck wash area and refuel area and partial revision of the north-western site's boundary fence 

type C; elevation and site plan revisions associated with entrance porch, signage and fire exit stairs; and 

associated drainage adjustments due to the inclusion of the above alterations; all other details will remain as per 

the granted application Reg. Ref. SD20A/0204.

Baldonnell Business Park, Baldonnell, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Friday 6 August 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1  In order to assess the if the  public water infrastructure has sufficient capacity for the 

proposed development further information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

1.2  All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for Water 

Infrastructure 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul 

2.1    In order to assess the if the  public wastewater infrastructure has sufficient capacity for the 

proposed development further information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public wastewater 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

2.2 All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for 

WasteWater Infrastructure 




